Please see the below press release that Butler-Warren Road was opened on Friday (09/16) between
Bethany Road and Roberts Park Drive.
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GREGORY J. WILKENS, PE, i_’S BUTLER COUNTY ENGINEER

NEWS RELEASE

Friday, September 16, 2022

For Immediate Release

Link to BCEO Road Closings and Announcements: https://www.bceo.org/news/

BUTLER WARREN ROAD OPEN
Liberty Township/Deerfield Township

The Butler County Engineer's Office reports that Butler Warren Road in Liberty Township/Deerfield
Township is now open.
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For more information, contact:

Betsy Horton
Pub@®nformation Specialist
Direct: 513-785-4151 Cell: 513-205-5965
Butler County Engineer's Office
o www.bceo.org
"Check out our new website!"




